SPRING 2024 ONLY PENDING PLACEMENT LIST

Frequently Asked Questions
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: How long should I expect to be on the Pending Placement List?
A: Students will be placed into beds from the Pending Placement List weekly, starting Sept. 13, based on availability. We ask that students
be patient through this process.
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: Why can’tI select my own bed?

A: To give students the best experience possible, due to bed availability, students are required to place themselves on the Pending
Placement List. The Pending Placement List allows Housing Operations to manage available beds for Spring 2024. As more beds
become available through cancellations, students will be able to view them on the Room Switch page. Students can begin
self-selection on Nov. 7.
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: CanIrequest to be placed with a specific student or ina particular location?
A: Due to availability, students are placed into any available bed in any building. Housing Operations cannot honor occupancy type
(double, triple or single), building or roommate preferences.

Q: How willTknow I have been placed off the Pending Placement List?
A: Once you are placed on the Pending Placement List, a confirmation email will be sent to your GCU email account.

Q: What do I do after I receive my placement email?
A: Follow the instructions in the email, which will include selecting your meal plan, signing your housing contract and completing your
housing application.

Q: What if I do not like my room after I am placed?
A: Students will be able to access the Room Switch page, located in their housing application, to switch their rooms until Dec. 1,2023.

Q: What should I do if I no longer want to live on campus for the Spring 2024 semester?
A: Ifyou plan to no longer live on campus, you must submit a Housing Cancellation form located on the Housing Portal. If you have been
placed in or selected a bed, please review the Housing Cancellation Deadlines.
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